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July 31, 1956

Mr. Emexry Arnold
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Aztec, New Mexico

Re: N. B. Gerber
Ired Well No. 1
West Half W-2 of Section 32 Township, N. Range 7
West 320, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Mr. R. F. Montgomery of your Oil Conservation Commission referred me to you for
various reports that we would like to have. Our clients, Zallea Bros. and Sidney
Leub are owners of the above well with Mr. N. B. Gerber as the operator. We would
like to find out how we can get production reports each month of the area in which
our well is located and also the annual report showing the total production of oil
wells in that area.

Your cooperation is appreciated. If you need further information, please write to me.

Sincerely yours,

Bernard BT Isaacson



